MINUTES OF THE UNIVERSITY FACULTY COUNCIL, MAY 13, 1964

The University Faoulty Council met in Room 121, Funkhouser Buildi.ng, at T e A eS
1:50 p.m., Wednesday, May 13, 1964, Chairman Weaver presided. Member's presaent et

were Lowis W. Cochiran, John Kuiper, Edmund D. Pellegrino, J. E. Reevei, Robert
W. Rudd, and Williem 3. Werd. |

o

The minutes of April 27, 18964 wore approved.

1
i

The Chairman reported that the Prssident had indicated that censi.derption
should be given to & revision of next year's Caleadar to eliminate thi wekk between
the ond of the spring semester and Commencement and that it will bs brought to the
Unlversity Faculty at its Septembor 1954 meeting.

Dr. Veaver stated that while no action was needed he wished to rupoert the
rocelpt of a letter from Dr. Mauries Clay, Cheairman of the Committes (n Student
Urpganizationa and Soelal Aotivities, recommending its disbandment, This= recom-
mendation also will be brought to tho Faculty at a later date.

The Chairman reportsd that ho had talked witlh Dr. Barrows to deotormine his
readiness to report to the Counell on information gleaned from other institutions
concerning the lecturer title; that the infermalion sought was still incomplete
enouph that the Counecil should postpone request for a roport from him.

Chairman Weaver read a letter from Dean White and its enclosure i'rom the
Psyohology Department Chairman of the possibility of that department v.sing the
title "Adjunct Clinieal Professor" to categorize o specific academic position,
Decizion was reached by the Council to withheld action and in acknowledping
recoipt of the letters to indicate that the Council is continuing to verk on
avagdemioc titles.

The Chairman read a letter from the Doan, Collepe of Agrioculture and Home
Feonomics, propoesing three titles below the rank of instructor, and a copy of a
letter to the President containing recommendations for sxtension titles. The
Couneil questloned its funectlon in the latter caso and decided te witthold action,
unlesz requasted by the President.

Threo additlonal sectlons of the academlc bluoprint of the University were
roviewed by the Chalrwan, namely, the Library, Student Scolal System; and
Academic Structure of the University. The studeni social system and parts of
the acadomie structure of the University weore discussed at length and it was the
consensus of the Council that the thinking projected in this discuassicn should
be iransmitted to the Presldent direetly or throuph Dr. Schwartz to him at an
aarly dato.

Dr,Cochran read a statement defining the post dectoral scholar at the
Univarsity of Callfornla at Los Angelos which the Gounell felt met Lit: needs
most adequately at the University of Kentucky. Dooclsion was reached that Dr.
Cochran would falk with the Dean of the Graduate feheol and Dr. Pellegrino would
explora its adequaoy for realdent interns prlor to formal astion by tre Faculty
Counsil.

The CQounoll adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Bobert W. Budd
Seoretary



